It was the turn of the Village Hall to host the Spring Show and AGM this year and although small as ever compared to the summer shows, it was very select. Daffodils were for the most part over, although it would not have done to be altogether without, and the tulips were at their peak if judged by the number of different colours and forms that were on display. Altogether the flowers and shrubs, not to forget bulbs, showed the variety that spring offers the gardener.   There were some very imaginative entries in the flower- arranging   classes   and   an   inspired ‘Easter in an Egg Cup’ in the children’s class which was much admired, as were the ‘Hamster Hotels’—all mod cons there, including one that lit up and had been test run!   Congratulations to all our younger entrants.   There were some enviable holiday destinations in the photograph section but only one lonely plate of hot cross buns, which were delicious. We would like to thank all of you who contributed in any way to the show.
 The AGM heard a brief report of the year ’s activities while tea and some lovely cakes were consumed. The Society’s finances are sound, the committee were re-elected for another year but we are looking for a new member to join the team.   We agreed that it would be a good idea to collect the e-mail addresses of members at the September show.   Outside the Plant Stall did excellent business   selling a choice selection that disappeared very quickly indeed.
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